
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Randolph County Board of Education 
   Dr. Stephen Gainey, Superintendent 
 
PRESENTED BY:  Tim Moody, Public Information Officer 
          
DATE:   February 19, 2018 

RE:   2017-2018 RCSS Spelling Bee Winner 
 
 
The Randolph County School System’s 2017-2018 Spelling Bee was held on February 6, 2018, at Sunset Theater 
in Asheboro. The winner this year was Allie Popp, sixth grade student from Uwharrie Ridge Six-Twelve. Allie is 
the daughter of James and Laura Popp. 
  
The Randolph County School System congratulates Allie on this accomplishment. Micki Bare is here to present 
Allie a check for $25 on behalf of The Courier-Tribune. 
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